
DIXON BOAT CLUB NEWS 
ALL THE NEWS THAT’S FIT TO BE PRINTED, FOR THE WHOLE STORY ATTEND THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

 

Since 1949                                                    PO box 808, Dixon, CA. 95620                                                      October 2024 

 

 

October General Meeting 

And Election Results 

Congratulations to our new officers.   

Commodore -           Terry Symastria 

Vice Commodore -   Phil Holt 

Rear Commodore -  Danny Calestini 

Secretary  -               Pam Schmeiser 

Purser -                     Ed Coffelt 

Board Members – Joseph Pasqual,  

                                Mike Caponio 

Officers will assume office as of the first 

Board Meeting in January 2025. 

Congratulations to all! 

FISH DERBIES 

Bob is planning fish derbies for the fall: 

Nov. 2 

Nov. 30 

Dec. 28 

The best breakfast around begins at 6:30 

with fishing beginning after. There are two 

size divisions and cons $5.00 each one. 

Let’s get out there and fish!  

 

             Board Meeting Minutes 

Jim Riddick introduced Paul Ferber as a 

prospective new member.  There are 

currently 11 prospective new members on 

the wail list.  

Bob reported that Vicky Brownlee is 

ordering a bench of marble and metal to 

commemorate Bill Wentworth.  It will be 

installed on the deck outside of the 

clubhouse.  The board voted to add to the 

money ($750 donated and $250 from 

Club) and donate the money to the lung 

cancer association in Bill’s name. 

Ed has ordered new dinner tickets to use 

by the month to keep better track of sales.   

Bob has installed floating rope barriers to 

help control the hyacinths.  The state did 

spray some of the plants but they keep 

floating in.  A work day will be planned on 

how to use the “claw”.  It does work but 

we need volunteers to keep at it to help 

control the hyacinths.  

WORK DAY 

A work day is planned for Saturday Oct.5 

at 8:00 am to show people how to work 

the “claw” and to help with other projects 



at the boat club.  Remember – you must 

complete 8 hrs to fulfill you responsibility 

to the club. 

                            Dinners 

Thanks to Rosie and Sherman Tamplen for 

putting on a terrific pork dinner.  The meat 

was great as well as all the sides.  Rosie’s 

Italian salad and Sherman’s key lime pie 

were standouts!  Thanks for filling in. 

October’s dinner is on Saturday Oct. 19 

beginning at 6:30.  Andy Twiss is grilling 

New York Steaks.  You don’t want to miss 

this one!  Reminder, that reservations will 

be needed.  Reservations open on Sunday 

Oct. 12, please get your reservations in by 

Thurs. Oct. 17.  I am sure this will fill up, 

we are limiting the tickets to 125 so do 

not get left out!  Dinner is $20.00 

It has been pointed out that we need more 

people to stay after the dinners to help 

clean up.  These hours will count towards  

your work hours so please help our hosts 

out by helping out. 

  

 

Officers and 
Board   

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Bar Chair Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Co-Bar Chair Eric Arnold 530-219-0932 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  

mailto:rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net
http://dixonboatclub.org/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub
http://www.gfmarine.com/
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